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Minutes from visit to Krakow

for the project

„ Enhancing innovation in education and training for medical staff in Europe”
Date: February 14th, 2014 (Friday) 9:00 -17:00
Place: Jagiellonian University, Faculty of Health Sciences, Michałowskiego 12 str
Participants: all partners, see participants attendance list

Purpose of the meeting: Purpose of this meeting was to experience the Polish education and nursing system and have another chance to discuss the most urgent topics in terms of innovations and improvments.
Discussed topics of the meeting

1. Introduction of methods of assessment of nursing competences and visit to the practical skills laboratory
2. Visit to the nursing museum and to the ICU unit
3. Presentation of “Fairy Tale Hospital” Concept
4. Discussion and arrangement of next meeting in the Czech Republic 2014
Conclusions
Ad 1) Jagiellonian University is the second oldest university in the Europe. Participants could meet with the standard teaching methods and how the practical skills laboratory is working. Practical skills laboratory is almost identic as in the Czech schools, but always there are many things to discuss, usually about innovation, improvements, and international cooperation.
Ad 2) Partners have been divided into 2 groups, because there was exceptional opportunity to visit ICU unit in the University Hospital of Krakow. Part of the group went to visit museum of Nursing in Poland and second part, went to hospital, where participants could have seen how patients are treated at Intensive care unit with the advanced technological equipment.
Ad 3) Fairy tale hospital concept was introduced by Hungarian guests. The Fairytale Programme uniquely alloys psychological care and prevention with medical therapies, aftercare with health education of families as well as the communication and experience-pedagogy training of program participants with medical professional knowledge. Links and other ideas were presented and discussed.
Ad 4) Next meeting will take place in the Czech Republic. Program of final meeting will be put together with Members of Czech association of nurses.

Final steps of the project were reminded as well as the second part of the Analysis should be sent to the coordinator until the mid of April. Then the analysis would be completed and send to the partners not later than July 31st.

Also, we have discussed important topics that have risen during the audit from National agency in a Polish nursing association such as logos of all partners should be put on the Attendance sheets, Report, Agenda and other project documents.
NEXT MEETING:

Next meeting will take place in Prague/Slaný in the Czech Republic not later than June.
Meeting report prepared by:

Pavlína Horová, LINET CZ



This project has been funded with support of the European Commission.
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